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ST. THOMAS, VI - 

GERS TO HOST FINANCIAL LITERACY WORKSHOPS 
 

THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT THEY WILL BEGIN 

HOSTING FINANCIAL LITERACY WORKSHOPS FOR ITS MEMBERS, COMMENCING THIS MONTH.  

THE OBJECTIVE OF THESE WORKSHOPS IS TO EMPOWER PARTICIPANTS TO TAKE A MORE ACTIVE ROLE IN 

DEVELOPING A FINANCIAL LIFE-PLAN FOR THEMSELVES BY MEANS OF EDUCATION. PARTICIPANTS WILL ENGAGE 

IN HANDS-ON SESSIONS WHERE THEY WILL HAVE AN OPPORTUNITY TO ASSESS WHERE THEY ARE TODAY, 

EXPLORE INVESTMENT OPTIONS, LOOK AT THE IMPACT OF LIFE EVENTS ON THEIR FINANCES AND DEVELOP AN 

ACTION PLAN.   

THE FIRST WORKSHOP WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 8:30 A.M. TO 12 NOON AT THE GERS 

COMPLEX - THIRD FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM, ST. THOMAS.  MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO REGISTER EARLY 

BY CALLING 776-7703 EXTENSION 4202 OR BY EMAILING TLIBURD@USVIGERS.COM WITH THE WORDS 

“FINANCIAL WORKSHOP” IN THE SUBJECT LINE.  BE SURE TO INCLUDE YOUR FIRST AND LAST NAME, 

DEPARTMENT/AGENCY OR RETIREE AND A CONTACT NUMBER.  REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 

21ST. 

NOTE THAT WORKSHOPS WILL BE HELD ONCE PER MONTH AND WILL ALTERNATE BETWEEN DISTRICTS. 

GET ON BOARD FOR FINANCIAL SUCCESS AND SELF-EMPOWERMENT; SIGN UP TODAY.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.USVIGERS.COM. 
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